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Scott Casher to Receive Pro Bono Attorney Award
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Lawyers for Children America (LFCA) has selected Scott Casher, a Partner in our
Stamford, Conn. office, to receive LFCA’s pro bono attorney award. LFCA chose
Scott based upon the difficulty of the LFCA cases he has handled, the challenges
he has overcome in the cases, the significant time he has devoted to the cases,
and the excellent legal representation he has provided to LFCA clients. Scott has
been providing pro bono legal services to LFCA since 2019. LFCA is also
presenting awards to two law firms and another attorney. White and Williams LLP
is proud to be a Bronze Sponsor of the LFCA awards ceremony this year, which
will take place on September 14, 2023 at The Glastonbury Boathouse in
Glastonbury, Conn.

About LFCA

LFCA is a leading child advocacy organization, protecting the rights of children
who are victims of abuse, neglect and abandonment, by providing the highest
level of direct pro bono legal representation. LFCA recruits and trains committed
lawyers from premiere law firms and corporate legal departments, whose legal
counsel ensure that the child client’s desires are made known to the court and
that the child client receives comprehensive services, including medical, mental
health and educational services. LFCA’s efforts also include educating lawyers
and the private bar about the needs of state child protection systems, with the
end goals of improving quality legal representation and engaging the private bar
in systemic improvements.


